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NCDXF is pleased to announce its financial support of $2000 for the DXpedition by YL2GM to 
VK9LA and KH8 in June and July 2024. 

Ned, AA7A writes in his recommendation to the NCDXF board: 

“One of the most prolific DXpeditioners today, Juris Petersons, YL2GM, 
has requested assistance from NCDXF to activate VK9L from 14 to 24 June 
2024 and KH8 a few days later for another week. 
 
The Foundation has supported Juris on at least 10 other DXpeditions that 
I can point to. These were either solo operations or teams he led 
conducting operations in 3C, 3C0, T30, C21, ZS8, S21, EP, 9U, ZD9, VU7 
and quite possibly other places that I overlooked. His activation of ZD9 
was nothing short of superhuman, in my opinion. So, wherever Juris goes 
with a radio, he can be counted upon to create quite a commotion on the 
bands. 
 
While VK9L and KH8 sit at #61 and #72 on the global list on ClubLog's 
Most Wanted and #63 and #43 on the EU filtered list, an activation of 
these two entities by Juris and his traveling partner will create quite 
a lot of excitement.” 

The mission of NCDXF is to provide necessary financial support for well-organized 
DXpeditions to desirable DXCC entities and to support advances in DXpeditioning skills, 
technology, and infrastructure.  Those funds come from the contributions of our supporters in 
the DX community.  Your contribution will help make DX happen.  Visit our website:  
www.ncdxf.org. 

Respectfully submitted.  
Craig Thompson, K9CT 
NCDXF Vice President 
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